
 
Grey Paper on Faculty Governance: Version 2 
 
 
Here is a more robust version of the Grey Paper on Faculty Governance. At this time Proposal II 
is eliminated to focus our energy on revised Proposal I below. 
 
 
 
Proposal I: 
 
CEPP, CC, CAPT, CAFR, FEC, and IPPC are committees “especially concerned with those 
subjects for which faculty members have primary responsibilities:  academic freedom, academic 
standards, educational policy and curriculum, faculty status, and self governance” and must 
attract a rich slate of candidates for election.  However, the time away from teaching and 
research is a considerable discouragement to many faculty, especially with our current high 
standards for teaching and scholarship.  FEC should consider a system where members of these 
committees receive additional faculty development funds to help offset this time commitment. 
Therefore, each faculty member serving on CEPP, CC, CAPT, CAFR, FEC, and IPPC receive an 
additional $2000 funding for travel to read or faculty development annually. Faculty chairs/co-
chairs of these committees receive an additional funding of $3000. In addition, faculty members 
serving on the FDC, Tenure Review Board, Honor Code Committee, CAS, AC, and ad hoc 
committees related to academic and personnel issues receive an additional $1500 funding for 
travel to read or for faculty development annually. Faculty chairs/co-chairs of these committees 
receive an additional $2000 funding for travel to read or faculty development annually. These 
incremental funds can be banked from year to year.  
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